
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery and Reception Parents/Carers, 

Across Neath Port Talbot children of Nursery and Reception age will not be attending sessions at school prior to the 

Summer break. As I understand, they will access school in September though this may look very different for our 

children. As soon as we have final information, we will let you know. We have worked hard as a school to make 

things calm and enjoyable for all of our children and for school to continue to be a safe and enjoyable experience for 

each and every one of our children.  

We are very mindful that we would like to support you as parents as much as possible. The work that many of you    

have completed over the lockdown period has been incredible. We are very proud sharing our work on social media 

platforms and that is down to your support as parents. We felt to support you further over the next three weeks we 

could increase what is sent out for Nursery and Reception to help you, I have detailed what you can expect below.  

• Daily morning messages will continue to be posted on Teams. 

 

• Nursery and Reception staff will be available all day Monday, Wednesday and Friday on Teams to answer 

any questions. 

 

• On Monday to Thursday a literacy or Numeracy new skill video will be posted first thing in the morning with 

an accompanying activity. 

 

• Every Friday Planning will be posted on Teams at 10 am for  the following week.  

 

• A member of school staff will continue to ring weekly to keep in touch.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please contact staff via Teams or e-mail me directly on keyk2@hwbcymru.net. 

 

 

Kate Key 

Primary Phase Leader 


